
Holiday collection/ drop-off site hours

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Dec. 12, 2022

For further information contact:
Department of Public Works
625 52nd St., room 305
Kenosha WI 53140
T: 262.653.4050   
F: 262.653.4056

KENOSHA –   There will be  NO disruption in garbage, recycling, bulk or tire collection
during the weeks of December 19th,  December 26th and January 2nd. 

Routes  on  Friday,  December  23rd,  Monday,  December  26th,  Friday,  December  30th and
January 2nd have a normal pickup schedule.

The City of Kenosha Municipal Office Building will be closed Friday, December 23 rd, Monday,
December 26th, Friday, December 30th and Monday, January 2nd. 

The  Bulk  Drop-off  Site  at  1001  50 th Street  will  be  closed  Saturday,  December  24th and
Saturday, December 31st. 

The  Concrete  Drop-off  Site  at  6415  35th Avenue  will  be  closed  Friday,  December  23rd,
Monday, December 26th, Friday, December 30th and Monday, January 2nd. 


